
 
MUPY provides assistance to an underserved community area.  
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MUPY students visited and provided assistance to an underserved community area at the Theekarn
Banghong in the province of Lumpoon. This is a part of regular activities of MUPY aiming at
improving standard of living and health promotion for the underserved area of Thailand. This
acitiviy is led by MUPY student organizations which also increase the sense of responsibility to the
society for our pharmacy students.   

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/406


